
St Matthias School Newsletter  Autumn Term 2 
Friday 22nd November 2019 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all at parents evening on Thursday 5th December. We will be running ses-

sions from 3:50pm until 8:00pm. Please book your ten minutes slots by signing up on the sheets on the classroom 

door before and after school. The sign up sheets will go up on Monday morning. Please collect your children at the 

normal time  of 3:30pm. It will be a challenge to accommodate lates  on this day as  all adults will be involved in 

parents evening. All clubs will go ahead as normal but there will be no booster sessions this day. This year we will 

be running parents evening together in the hall. All teachers will have a table around the room. We have invited 

school governors to come along, we will have a table with our SENCO Ms Durcan and members of our PTA. Myself 

and Ms Martin will be in the hall all evening for you to come and talk  to as well. The ten minutes is a great oppor-

tunity to talk about your child's progress and  learning. If you have any other significant concerns and feel that 

you need a longer meeting then please do request to book a meeting with myself, Ms Martin or Ms Durcan the 

SENCO prior to this date. We look forward to seeing you all there on Thursday 5th December. 

 

Your children are a credit to you and we can’t wait to share their learning with you. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend, 

 

Mrs Blewett 

100% Attendance 

2A & 5S 

YR4A– Rodrigo 

YR4S– Abel 

YR5A– Rhea 

YR5S– Amos 

YR6A– Pascaline 

NUR– Aiden 

REC– Kerem 

YR1A– Hawa 

YR2A– Mazin 

YR3A– Meneleky 

School Photos! 

 

The offer of free postage for online photo 

orders runs out next TUESDAY (26th No-

vember) - after that date parents can still 

order photos, however, they will have to 

pay postage & packaging. 



We are working hard to keep 

all the winter bugs at bay. All 

children are reminded to wash 

their hands  after using the 

toilet and when they cough or 

sneeze. 

 

 

It’s getting colder! 

Please ensure your child is 

wearing appropriate clothing 

for the weather. They need 

to come to school wearing a 

warm, waterproof coat and 

sensible footwear. 

Year 3 had a fantastic trip to the Science Museum this week, as part of our learning 

on Light. This included  a fantastic visit to the interactive WONDERLAB which in-

cluded exciting demonstrations and a huge model of our solar system. 



St Matthias Halls Community Lunch 

 

St Matthias Primary School have ten places at this event. It is for members of the 

community to celebrate Christmas together. If you would like to go or know a 

parent/grandparent/ neighbour who would benefit then please. 

 

Come and sign up at the school office by Wednesday 11th December at 3:30pm. 

There will be NO cost for the first ten tickets collected.   

 


